



Mrs Sabeena Ahmed The Little Fair Trade Shop Ltd P.O.BOX 32904 Dubai United Arab Emirates

24 March 2016

Dear Sabeena

Thank you so much for your continued support of The Christie charity! It is wonderful that you are so committed to helping us fight cancer and provide the best possible care and treatment for our patients and their families.

On behalf of everyone at The Christie I want to say a huge thank you for supporting us through the sales of your Fairtrade Pink Bobble Bag. It is a fantastic cause and I am so inspired by the work you are doing.

Charitable funds are of vital importance in helping The Christie reach its vision of a future without cancer and your support is a huge help. Donations allow us to support the development of cancer prevention, treatment, research and education through investment in the best equipment, facilities and other support services such as counselling and complementary therapies. These can be a huge help to patients and their families during a particularly difficult time in their lives.

A Huge Thank You!

On behalf of everyone at The Christie thank you for your support and dedication, we look forward to seeing you at the Wilmslow Half, Great Manchester Run and Great North Run this year!

Best Wishes

Charlie Rowen

Sporting Events Officer

